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PHARMACY CARE MANAGEMENT PROGRAM 
 

 
The Cayuga-Onondaga Area School Employees’ Healthcare Plan contracts with the 
Keenan Pharmacy Care Management Program, KPCM powered by US-Rx Care.  This 
program is designed to help reduce your out of pocket prescription spend. KPCM is an 
innovative program which analyzes your prescription drugs and communicates with your 
doctor on quality of care and cost-saving opportunities.  
 
KPCM is dedicated to providing the highest level of care and the most cost-effective 
pharmacy solutions. The focus of the program is to present you with the right drug for the 
right price while keeping drug interactions and safety top priority. This involves periodic 
communications with your doctor to ensure the correct drug at the right dose is provided 
to you.  
 
There are no co-payment or formulary changes.  
 
At times, KPCM may call you to discuss pharmacy care options. These calls and your 
prompt reply may provide opportunities for you to save money. 
 
You may also choose to proactively call KPCM and complete a medication review which 
will begin the process of contacting your doctor to identify potential cost-savings.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this program or to complete a proactive medication 
review, please contact KPCM at 1-800-241-8440.   
 


